
Center for Advanced Practice  

Current List of Clinical Education Affiliation Agreements (CEAAs) 

Barry University 
Belmont University 

Boston University Sargent College 
Butler University 

Campbell University 
Case Western Reserve University 

Chamberlain University (Expires: 11/30/2022) 
Duke University 

Duquesne University (Expires: 12/11/2022) 
East Carolina University 

Eastern Michigan University 
Eastern Virginia Medical School 

Elon University 
Emory & Henry College 

Emory University 
Frontier Nursing University 
Gardner-Webb University 

Georgetown University 
Grand Canyon University 

High Point University (Expires: 10/23/2022) 
Kings College (Expires: 10/24/2022) 

Lenoir-Rhyne University 
Liberty University, Inc. 

Loyola University (Expires: 04/01/2022) 
Marshall University - College of Health Professions 

Mary Baldwin University - Murphy Deming College of Health Sciences 
Maryville University 

Medical University of South Carolina (Expires: 11/30/2022) 
Methodist University  

Northeastern University 
North Greenville University 

Ohio State University 
Pfeiffer University 

Rush University Medical Center 
South College 

Spring Arbor University (Expires: 11/30/2022) 
Temple University 

Thomas Jefferson University 
University of Alabama – Birmingham 
University of Alabama – Tuscalossa 
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University of Cincinnati (Expires: 10/05/2022) 
University of Indianapolis 
University of Lynchburg 

University of North Carolina – Chapel Hill 
University of North Carolina - Charlotte 

University of North Carolina – Greensboro 
University of North Carolina - Wilmington 

University of Pittsburgh 
University of South Carolina 

University of Virginia - The Rector and Visitors of 
Vanderbilt University 

Wake Forest School of Medicine 
Western Carolina University (Expires: 10/25/2022) 

Wilkes University (Expires: 11/30/2022) 
Wingate University 

Winston Salem State University (Expires: 12/15/2022) 
Youngstown State University 

 

If your APP Program is not listed above, then we do not have a CEAA with them. There is a current 
moratorium in place on entering any new CEAAs. You will be unable to complete a rotation at any 
Atrium Health practice or facility.  


